
 

Port of Garston 

 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 002 of 2023 

Temporary Lock Closure 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that due to essential maintenance required on the outer lock 

gates, the Port will be temporarily closed for shipping activity for a period of 6 days from 26th 

April to 1st May 2023  

(** No longer Monday 27th March to 1st April 2023 as initially stated in Garston NTM 001 

2023) 

 

Callum Coulbeck 

Marine Operative, Garston 

8th March 2023 


